
Information Item 
 

Date: September 13, 2022 

To: Mayor, Mayor Pro Tempore, and Members of the City Council 

From: 
Aaron King, Assistant City Manager 

Chris Murphy, Planning and Development Services Director 

Subject: 

Information on August Housing Dashboard 
 

Strategic Focus Area: Livable Neighborhoods  

Strategic Objective: Priority 3: Develop long-term, sustainable funding 

mechanisms for affordable housing projects and programs. 

Strategic Plan Action Item: Measuring Performance: Affordable housing units 

developed and redeveloped 

Key Work Item: No 

 

At the request of City Council, Planning and Development Services staff has recently started 

producing a monthly Housing Dashboard report to track approved residential housing projects in 

the City of Winston-Salem and highlight committed affordable housing projects. The City's goal 

is to create 750 affordable housing units in 2022. The August 2022 Housing Dashboard is 

attached. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


